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SUMMARY 
 
As part of a programme of archaeological investigation along the route of the 
Channel Tunnel Rail Link, Union Railways  Limited (URL) commissioned the 
Museum of London Archaeology Service (MoLAS) to undertake an evaluation of five 
trenches during the 2nd-5th September 1997. The fieldwork (ARC CPK97) was 
undertaken adjacent to Knight’s Place Farm, Cobham Park in the parish of Cobham, 
Kent, URL grid 50375/49130. The aim of the evaluation was to examine a number of 
geophysical anomalies. No archaeological features were located, but a number of  
undated, infilled stream channels, possibly of Pleistocene date, were found. These 
geological features were recorded and plotted. The site lies on Eocene Thanet Beds.  
 

  
 


